
 

 

Dear friends and patients,  

I'm sure you're all painfully aware of the ongoing pandamic we have found ourselves in. Due to the 
increasing number of infections, complicatinos of the virus, and risk of further spread, we here at Crellin 
Chiropractic have opted to remain closed as we continue to evaluate the and monitor the situation. We 
are trying to remain optimistic but also realistic at the same time. We are hoping to reopen our office in 
earlyMay. While it pains us to not be there when needed, we have determined closing our office is the 
proper action to take at this time. Due to the nature of our work remaining open would create a very 
risky and potential dangerous environment to the health of our staff and patients.  

We do want to note an exception, if you feel you have a "chiropractic emergency" we can make 
arrangements to see you at the office. Email us at atcrellin@yahoo.com. 

While we may not be seeing patients at this time we are still hard at work. We are refining our systems 
and preparing additional resources to improve your experience in our office and better impact our 
community. Additionally we are aggressivley keeping up to date on all current information regaring the 
COVID-19 pandemic so that we can reopen as soon as it is safe for everyone. It is critical that you all stay 
informed with relavent and accurate information in order to best protect yourselves at this time. Below 
are two appropriate sources of information to do so. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/advice-for-public  

In closing we'd like to assure each and everyone of you that we will be returning to practice as soon as it 
is deemed safe. This is a matter of all of our healths, and in some extreme situations, lives. It is 
important to us that we do our part in helping to control and reduce the spread of this pandemic for the 
saftey of our community. Upon reopening we welcome all of our patients to return to the office for 
further treatment and management of all your chiropratic needs. 

We wish you all the best,  

Drs. Andrew and Alex Crellin. 
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